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2023 Term 3, End of Week 7 Roundup

Pupil Free Day

The Pupil Free Day was held last Friday, where the focus
was on literacy and numeracy. Staff were involved in an
online webinar, discussion and work around resources and
planning.

Year 4 Excursion

The Year 4 students went on an excursion to Urrbrae House
on Wednesday. Check out your child’s class SeeSaw or
FaceBook for photos.

Staff Car Park

We understand that dropping off and picking up students
from OSHC and school can be fricky with parking. We
thank parents for not using the staff car park in the
mornings, as using this space causes congestion and
parking issues for staff, as well as safety issues for everyone.
After-school OSHC pickups do not cause these such issues,
and we welcome the use of the space for pickups from
OSHC.

Quiz Night

We thank all the businesses who supported our Quiz Night
by donating prizes. It is very much appreciated and
helped to make the night a success.

Chess
Congratulations to our chess team “Richmond Rooks” who have made it to the finals.
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